FAASTeam presents:

FAASTeam December 2023 Topic Of The Month - Making The Numbers

Event Details
Summary:
Tue, Dec 19, 2023 at 17:30 PST
The General Aviation Joint Safety Committee
(GAIJSC) has determined that many accidents
are the result of inaccurate and/or unreasonable -
expectations with regard to aircraft -

performance. Here, we’ll see how the 4-H Foreign, FN

Club (hot, high, humid and heavy)

conspire to greatly change aircraft performance.

We’ll also remind ourselves how to predict

aircraft performance, by using manufacturer’s SAFETV TEAm
data and useful rules-of-thumb. Contact: Stephen Bateman

(402) 200-8930

Learning Points: shateman7799@gmail.com
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e General aviation accidents continue to be Lead Representative Stephen

associated with inaccurate or unreasonable Bateman n/a
expectations about aircraft performance.
¢ The use of aircraft performance
information is essential for every flight and
in all flight regimes.
¢ Running the numbers isn’t difficult and a
“take-off and landing card” should be part
of every pre-flight action plan.

Join AOPA's Flying Clubs Lead and FAASTeam Lead
Representative, Steve Bateman, for this month's 33-minute
webinar on aviation safety education topics.

Please register here for the FAASTeam December 2023 Topic of
the Month: Making The Numbers.

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/5894074345517391967

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email with
information about joining the webinar.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager

Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a prize. Go to
https://www.wingsindustry.com/WINGS-Sweepstakes for more info. Join us
on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.faasafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all
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